Winter Storm:

Fallen Branches

GFL TO PROVIDE SPECIAL STORM DAMAGE COLLECTION
MARCH 18

News Flash from Canton Township:

Canton is working with GFL to provide a special pick up of fallen branches on Saturday, March 18.

Branches/limbs must be manageable in size with cut ends facing the curb, and small branches/twigs
should be tied or bundled. GFL will only collect debris left at the curb. If there are larger limbs on
private property, residents will need to work with their HOAs or a private landscaping company for
removal. Residents can also drop off fallen branches only at the DPW yard, 4847 Sheldon Road, for
the next week.

If you are unable to get branches/limbs cut and at the curb by Saturday, please remember that yard
waste pick up begins the week of April 3. Brush and branches may be disposed of on your weekly
trash collection day provided it is broken down and placed in garbage cans, paper compost bags or
tied in bundles of less than four feet in length and less than 50 pounds.

Please have limbs/branches/twigs placed at the curb by 6 a.m. for pick up.
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